
 

 

 

Home Learning for Year 3 

Sunday 15th November 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As you know, unfortunately your child is required to self-isolate and cannot return to school 
until Monday 30th November. This sadly means that your child will miss 14 days of school.  

However, we will be providing online and distance learning to try to lessen the impact upon 
your child’s learning. Your child has a home-learning pack that contains work books, 
whiteboards, paper, stationery etc. 

Tomorrow we will also deliver devices to those parents who completed the recent survey of 
IT needs and indicated that they needed to borrow a laptop/tablet. These need to be 
returned on Monday 30th. 

The work packs contain Maths, Grammar and Comprehension books and your child should 
complete one of each of these activities each day.  

Beginning on Tuesday, a teacher will host 2 live lessons each day- English and Maths, via 
Google Meet. You will need a gmail or googlemail account to access these. 

The codes required to join the sessions will be text to you on Monday 

In addition, work will be set daily on MyMaths, TT Rockstars and Oxford Reading Owl. Your 
child has passwords for these. 

School will also provide support for those children who are in receipt of Income Based Free 
School Meals, whilst your child is absent. 

If you require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Kind Regards 

Mr David Potter 

Head Teacher 


